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Letter of Comment 
 
My wife and I are pensioners living on a fixed income. A 40% increase in gas to service 
our home is totally unacceptable for us. It is unreasonable to give any monopoly such 
an outlandish increase. No individual gets this amount of increase ever no matter what 
the circumstances. The 40% increase is also subject to taxes and the increase will also 
impact all products produced in this Province. Therefore the cost increase will not be 
40% which is in itself ridiculous but will result in substantially greater increase in costs to 
the public. The impact to us as pensioners and to anyone trying to make ends meet will 
be significant. 
 
Your agency is the sole judge with regard to these increases and even if it is temporary, 
which I doubt, once an increase is in place it is difficult to roll it back. We plead with you 
to consider the impact on the citizens of this Province and not just the bottom line to 
Enbridge. Enbridge has made substantial amounts as a result of the harsh winter we 
have all had to endure. Everyones heating costs have gone up greatly even without the 
increase in rates. Enough is enough. Next winter will probably be milder and Enbridge 
will once again come out on top as a result of these massive increases. 
 
Please do the responsible thing and roll back these increases to what is reasonable. 
 
David and Sandra Dodwell    
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